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Prague, 1st September 1883
Dear Sir,

Vanda (Renanthera) lowii in Peckau, Bohemia, property of Baron Hruby.
Towards the end of next month, October, this beautiful orchid will have developed its 20 inflorescences to their full glory. This will be a magnificent spectacle. It is the first time that such a large number of flowers have developed on a single plant. This plant did not flower during the last two years. It lost its leading shoot by accident and therefore it took time for the side shoots to develop. Now there are 8 branches on the upper part of the plant with two sub branches, and on the lower part of the plant there are already 11 new shoots. Considering that this plant will be covered in flowers for the next year, it is of such a value that none such orchid will ever have been seen in Europe, nay, the whole world.
Last July, a plant belonging to Rothschild flowered at Ferriere near Paris, with 11 inflorescences which carried 280 flowers. This Vanda was acquired from M. Guibert de Passy for 800 francs……
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